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To: Dr. Chung G. Kang 
Director, TTA PG 702 
 
Subject: Liaison statement regarding TTA PG702 Liaison Officer change  
 
Dear Dr. Kang, 
 
Thank you for your liaison statement (L802.16-11/0008) notifying us of a change in 
TTA PG 702 liaison officer. We greatly appreciate Mr. Jung Je Son’s past participation. 
We also welcome the appointment of Ms. Elly Kim to the position and look forward to 
our continued collaboration.  
 
We would also like to thank you for TTA’s presentation during the first WATO meeting 
informing us of TTA’s plans for transposition of IEEE Standard 802.16m.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Roger B. Marks 
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access 
 
cc:  

Elly Kim, IEEE 802.16 WG Liaison to TTA PG 702 
Jung Je Son, past IEEE 802.16 WG Liaison to TTA PG 702 
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee 
Michael Lynch, IEEE-SA Technical Liaison to ITU-R 
Reza Arefi, ITU-R Liaison Group Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group 
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